The Pioneer News Broadcasting Station of the U.S.

FRANCIS M. KADOW, General Manager

MANITOWOC, WIS.

March 14, 1939.

Bethlehem, Pa. Lehigh University. Norman L. Maguire.

Dear Mr. Maguire:

receipt of your letter of Warch 11th, in verification our monthly frequency check.

DX Pans, consequently I would personally appreciate having a few lines from you concerning your experiences in the The Station is happy to acknowledge correspondence with all Radio Field.

Very truly yours,

Chief Engineer.